
Project Update: January 2019 

 

Mid-October to early December 

2018, was a peak season for the 

stove distribution business due to 

different factors including the fact 

that the parents had finished taking 

children back to school and paying 

school fees thereby they could then 

save some money to buy stoves and 

they desperately needed to save 

fuelwood as the children who 

usually collect wood were busy at 

schools.  

 

Approximately 2000 stoves have 

been distributed by the potters’ 

cooperative so far. Nine potter 

bicyclists, cell office facilities, PPP 

Partners including Gisagara District 

Office, and private stove sellers/ 

entrepreneurs have been the main 

actors in the distribution.  

 

The stoves distribution campaign 

and recruitment of other actors/ 

players still continue until 3000 stoves 

are installed in the local families. 

February is expected to be a pick 

season for distribution too. 

 

Nyiramatabaro got herself a stove after learning 

how to install it in kitchen 

 

 
Left: A new improved cook stove installed in kitchen. Right: Potter Bicyclists 

transporting sports to different areas. 


